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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission e @ W -g o <

621 Woodland Square Loop SE
Lacey, Washington 98503

Re: U-200281: Response to Commission Request for COVID-19 related data
(October 2021 — December 2021) pursuant to Order 01

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Attached please find PSE’s responses to the UTC Staff Proposed COVID-19 Response Term
Sheet (Term Sheet), approved by the Commission in Order 01 of Docket U-200281 on
October 20, 2020. The data in Attachment A covers the period October 1, 2021 through
December 31, 2021.

Please contact Carol Wallace at (425) 424-7351 for additional information about these responses.
If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142.

Sincerely,
/s/ Jown Pillaris

Jon Piliaris

Director, Regulatory Affairs
Puget Sound Energy

PO Box 97034, EST-07W
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734
425-456-2142
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com

CcC: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel
Attachment: Attachment A
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